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August 2, 2005 
 
Application No. 24 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
Application is hereby made by the Nevada Bell Telephone Company  (NBTC) for Special Permission to waive Sections 
61.58 and 61.59(c) of the Commission’s Rules in order to withdraw Transmittal No. 107. 
 
On July 29 , 2005, NBTC issued  Transmittal No. 107, Contract Offer No. 4, which required the concurrent subscription to 
Ameritech Telephone Companies (Ameritech)Tariff F.C.C. No. 2, Section 22, Contract Offer No. 73; Pacific Bell 
Telephone Company (PBTC) Tariff F.C.C. No. 1, Section 33, Contract Offer No. 65; Southwestern Bell Telephone 
Company (SWBT), F.C.C. No. 73, Section 41, Contract Offer No. 54; and The Southern New England Telephone 
Company (SNET) Tariff F.C.C. No. 39, Section 25, Contract Offer No. 18 (erroneously filed on July 29, 2005 as Contract 
Offer No. 17). 
 
NBTC Tariff F.C.C. No. 1, Section 23, Contract Offer No. 4, Transmittal No. 107 became effective on August 2, 2005. 
 
With this Application, NBTC requests permission to waive Sections 61.58 and 61.59(c) of the Commission’s Rules in 
order to withdraw, on not less than one day’s notice, the tariff material filed under Transmittal No. 107 which is currently 
in effect but has not been in effect for more than 30 days. 
 
When submitting the tariff filings on July 29, 2005, SBC Communications Inc. (SBC) encountered extreme internet 
congestion while making the NBTC and the other related tariff filings.  Consequently, the tariffed Contract Offers filed by 
PBTC and NBTC were not filed by the 7:00PM Eastern Time deadline thus leaving two of them with incorrect Issued and 
Effective Dates.  Since each Contract Offer requires the customer to simultaneously subscribe to the identical contract in 
each of SBC’s currently effective tariffs, NBTC wishes to withdraw the tariff material filed under Transmittal No. 107 in 
order to refile it so that it becomes effective concurrently with the other associated tariffed Contract Offers. 
 
This Application letter and the appropriate illustrative tariff pages are being filed electronically today via the Federal 
Communications Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing System (ETFS). 
 
Payment in the amount of $720.00 has been electronically transmitted to the Mellon Bank in Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania, in 
accordance with the fee program procedures.  The Form 159 is being transmitted electronically via ETFS as a proprietary 
document. These actions have been committed on the date established as the issued (filed) date as reflected above. 
 
All correspondence and inquiries concerning this application should be addressed to Anisa L. Latif, Associate Director-Federal 
Regulatory, (202) 326-8905, 1401 I Street, N.W., Suite 1100, Washington, D.C. 20005. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 Attachments:   Letter, Illustrative Tariff Pages 


